
 

Memorandum  

 

To: Mayor and Town Council 

From: Ryan Spitzer 

Date: 8/6/2020 
 

Re:      Interlocal Agreement between Pineville and Mecklenburg County 

 

 

 

The Town of Pineville is receiving $121,400 from Mecklenburg County to help with COVID-19 

expenses. In order to receive the money the Town has to sign an Interlocal Agreement and do a 

budget amendment to receive the funds.  

 

The Interlocal Agreement states if the Town does not expend its allotment of money prior to 

October 30, 2020 Mecklenburg County can take the money back. The agreement also specifies 

reporting requirements.  

 

After the agreement is signed Mecklenburg County will deposit the money in to the Town’s 

account. 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

Approve the Interlocal Agreement 

 

 


